
Building Business Resilience: Duaringa 

As part of the Farm Business Resilience Program, Department of 

Agriculture and Fisheries conducting a free Building Business 

Resilience workshop for grains and mixed producers in Rolleston.  

This workshop will help to: 

•  identify practices that will help you to be better prepared for a 
changing climate, including drought 

•  review or develop an on-farm plan to prioritise these practices  

•  improve your knowledge and skills to effectively integrate these 
practices into your enterprise  

The workshop is also the first step in the development of a farm 

business resilience plan. This plan is a mandatory requirement when 

applying for drought preparedness through QRIDA (Queensland 

Rural and Industry Development Authority) - up to $50,000 in grants 

and $250,000 as low-cost loans. 

To assist you with the preparedness against drought and dry 

conditions, DAF invites you to the workshop.  

For more information, please contact  

Mohammad Ali 
Department of Agriculture and Fisheries, 99 Hospital Road, Emerald 
M: 0436 676 539 
E: Mohammad.Ali@daf.qld.gov.au 

 

The Farm Business Resilience Program is jointly funded through the Australian Government’s Future Drought Fund and the Queensland 
Government’s Drought and Climate Adaptation Program.  

Cost: Free 
Morning Tea and Lunch provided 

Details: 

Date: 3 December 2024 
Time: 9:30am to 2:30pm 
Venue: Duaringa Community Centre 
RSVP by 29 November 2024 

Register here:  

https://www.trybooking.com/CWFRC 
 

Farm Business 
Resilience 
Program 

The Building Business Resilience workshop 
is part of the Farm Business Resilience 
Program. At the end of the workshop, it is 
expected that businesses will have:  

• Identified training and development 
opportunities 

• Identified practices or improvements 
that could be adopted on farm 

• An understanding of what is needed in a 
Farm Business Resilience Plan 

 


